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Bids sought for Prichard Auditorium roof repairs
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Council has approved advertising for bids to make
repairs to the roof of Prichard Auditorium.

City Administrator Gary Jorn says the winter snow, freezing and thawing has
been tough on the building. He believes it has been more than 20 years since any
major roof work has been done to the building.

Jorn told the Council he has already received some interest from contractors.
Jorn also said he would like to use Capital Improvement Funds to pay for the

repairs if approved. Once the bids for the project are received, they will be
presented to the Council for approval.
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